TRES PTA NEWS
August 29, 2014

From the Executive Board
Welcome back! The start of the school year is always an exciting time. The TRES PTA has been very busy this summer planning and fine tuning the programs and activities that will make this a fabulous year for our children. Please take a moment to read about our exciting offerings and consider actively participating with our organization to enhance your family's experience at TRES. I encourage you to visit our website, www.trespta.digitalpto.com frequently for up-to-date communication from our organization.
HEADLINE NEWS
TRES PTA New Website

www.trespta.digitalpto.com
Visit our new website for current information from the PTA! Here you can browse through current events that highlight the latest PTA activities and initiatives, view the calendar for upcoming events and find copies of the PTA Newsletter and monthly PTA minutes plus much more.
PTA Membership Drive and TRES Directory
Support TRES! Join the PTA!
Show your support for TRES by joining our PTA. You will also receive a TRES Directory, an exclusive PTA member benefit! Our PTA represents our TRES community with:

· Parents and school staff collaborating ideas that benefit our children

· Sponsoring school wide academic enrichments programs, Cultural Arts assemblies and International Night

· Organizing school spirit events, like the Retriever Rally and Family Social Events

· Supporting efforts to impact legislation for our children

New this year, you can join online. Go to our website www.trespta.digitalpto.com and click on the tab “Join TRES PTA” and select your membership form. Help us reach our membership goal of 80% TRES families.
For more PTA membership information contact Chris Shollenberger at TRESPTAMembership@gmail.com
For the TRES directory contact Laura Long at TRESdirectory@gmail.com
After School Programs
TRES PTA will be providing after school programs this year which provide academic enrichment or artistic enrichment opportunities for TRES students. The fall session will include the following programs:

Monday: “Sensational Science” provided by Mad Science 

     www.dc.madscience.org
Tuesday: “Energy is Everywhere” provided by Bricks 4 Kidz

                 www.bricks4kidz.com/ellicottcity-md
Wednesday: Paint, sculpt, and additional creative media provided by Abrakadoodle Art


          www.abrakadoodle.com/md04
Thursday: “Freeze Fest!” provided by Drama Learning Center 

        www.dramalearningcenter.com/schoolprograms.html
Friday: Yoga provided by SoilSound 


  http://bit.ly/studentyoga
For more information, refer to the TRES PTA website for the program fliers or register by going to the respective websites listed.

After school activities begin the week of October 6, 2014 and conclude the week of December 8, 2014, unless otherwise stated. The activities begin promptly at 3:25 p.m. and end at 4:25 p.m. unless otherwise noted. All programs are open to children K-5th grade, except Bricks 4 Kidz (K-3rd) and Drama Learning Center (1st – 5th). 

All of the programs have limits to the number of students who can participate, and are filled on a first come first served basis. Each program also needs one parent volunteer in the class each week. Look for discounts for your child if you can give your time. 

Please feel free to contact me at kim@chasen.us if you have any questions. 

First Lego League (FLL)
TRES 4th and 5th Graders
Are you interested in learning about teamwork, problem solving, robotics and just plain having fun?  FIRST Lego League (FLL) is starting up in only a few weeks!

This year's challenge is called "World Class, Learning Unleashed!"  We will be learning how to work as a team, doing research and coming up with a unique solution to a problem with education, learning presentation and marketing skills, building and programming our very own Lego Robot, and demonstrating what we learned at an exciting tournament!

To sign up:

   • Registration form is online at: http://bit.ly/TresFLL2014ParticipantForm
   • The design challenge is due on August 29th.  Full Details: https://sites.google.com/site/legoleaguetres/how-to-join/design-challenge
FLL meetings will begin the second week of September.
Box Tops
Our first contest – Race to the 24th 
Please send clipped and neatly trimmed Box Tops labels to school from now until Oct. 24.The grade that collects the most Box Tops receives an extra recess! We encourage families to make this a fun activity by gluing Box Tops to the collection sheet found in your PTA folder. You may also send clipped Box Tops to school in baggies.
Shoppers Incentive Program
Shop ‘Till You Drop and Support TRES!
Did you know you can help our school by shopping? TRES will earn money each time you use your shoppers card. You must register your club cards each academic year. Please use the following links to register your card for 2014-2015.

•
Giant Club Card: www.giantfood.com/aplus TRES ID# 03629


•
Safeway Club Card (eScrip): www.escrip.com TRES ID# 6677751


•
Target REDcard: www.target.com TRES ID# 112062


•
Harris Teeter Vic Card: www.harristeeter.com TRES ID# 2041

Walking Wednesdays
Walking Wednesdays will kick off mid-September for six weeks and will resume in the spring. During recess each week your child will have the opportunity to walk laps and win prizes.
Puppy Playgroup
Have a younger sibling who will attend TRES in the future? Or, know of a friend/neighbor who will attend TRES in the future? TRES has a free Puppy Playgroup for children who will be entering TRES Kindergarten in 2015 or later. (Before they become official “Retrievers,” we like to nurture our younger “puppy” friends and give them the opportunity to form future school friendships and gain comfort with their peers before starting kindergarten.) If you are interested in learning more about the Puppy Playgroup or would like to be added to the email distribution list, contact Erica Haycock at ericahaycock@gmail.com.
Play dates will be hosted at different times on different days, including weekends, to increase opportunities for participation.

Play dates are open to moms, dads, grandparents, childcare providers/nannies, etc. We welcome all adults who support our goal of introducing future TRES students with each other.

 SAVE THE DATE 

 PTA Monthly Planning Meeting
Tuesday, Sept 2 at 7pm in the TRES Media Center

We invite all TRES parents and staff to attend our monthly planning meetings held the first Tuesday of each month from 7-8 pm in the TRES Media Center. (Some exceptions apply. Please see the Calendar section of the website to confirm dates.)  Our first meeting is Tuesday, September 2nd.
Back To School Night, Grades 1-5

Thursday, Sept. 18 at 6:30pm in the TRES Cafeteria

An overview of the PTA and a vote of approval for the 2014-2015 Budget

Retriever Rally
Friday, Oct 24 from 7-9pm at TRES
Our popular fall carnival is back.  Students and their families can enjoy festivities that include games, crafts, a moon bounce, inflatable slide and the popular Bake Walk. Free popcorn! Come hungry --plenty of concessions available for purchase from profit-sharing vendors. 
Original Works Art Days
Week of October 20-24 at TRES
Children will craft original works of art that will be turned into cherished keepsakes. This is a perfect venue for our kids to create gifts for the holiday season!
Roller Skate Night
Friday, Dec 5 from 4:30-6:30

Family social night for our TRES community held at the Supreme Sports Club in Columbia.
Family Dance Night

Friday, Feb 27 from 7-9PM at TRES

Family social for our TRES community.

Retriever Run
April Date and Time TBD at TRES

TRES Students and their families participate in a 1-mile Fun Run or 5K course. 

International Night

May Date and Time TBD at TRES
Our annual Spring festival celebrating various cultures with food and performances. 

1st Grade Young Author’s Tea

May TBD at TRES

Our 1st graders have the opportunity to share the books they have written and illustrated at a “tea” held in the classroom.

Family Social – Summer’s Calling

May TBD at TRES
Activity still TBD for our TRES families.

5th Grade End-of-Year Picnic

June TBD at Cedar Lane Park

Our Graduating 5th graders take a bus to Cedar Lane Park for a day of fun in the sun!

In addition to these dates there will be several Cultural Arts assemblies throughout the year and each grade will experience an Academic Enrichment program in their classroom. We will post these programs and dates as they are secured.
PAWSITIVE PRAISE

TRES PTA’s Volunteer Recognition Corner

Two PAWS up to our volunteers who helped make our first two weeks of school a huge success! 

•
Sneak Peek: Thank you to Kim Bakhtiar and Janice Rice for arranging the amazing Kona Ice treats at Sneak Peek. 


•
1st Day Back Teachers Appreciation Breaksfast: The teachers and staff enjoyed a delicious breakfast on their first day back to school. Thank you to Evie Callahan and Pam Jee for organizing this.


•
1st Day Folders: Thank you to all the volunteers for your helping hands organizing and stuffing 1st day folders for our students. 
